
 

September 8, 2020 
 
Re: Notice of City Council Meeting – Blackberry Farm Entrance Road Improvements 
Feasibility Study  
 
Dear Blackberry Farm neighbor, 
 
On September 15, the Cupertino City Council will receive a presentation on proposed 
alternatives to improve the San Fernando Avenue entrance to Blackberry Farm. The City 
Council may choose to endorse one of five alternatives and dedicate a portion of land 
along the south side of 10301 Byrne Avenue to support future improvements.  
 
The City will not be requesting additional funding for design or improvements at the 
meeting. 
 
For more information regarding this project, including the agenda and attachments, visit 
cupertino.org/bbfentranceroad. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
  
Roger Lee 
Director of Public Works 
 
 
cc: File 
 
 

Roger Lee
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